REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS
By the City of Homer, Alaska
For a Solid Waste Collection & Disposal Contract

The City of Homer, Alaska is requesting proposals from qualified firms for solid waste collection and disposal.
Successful proposer will be contracted to collect and dispose of solid waste from designated City facilities,
and to furnish the necessary labor, material, equipment, tools, supervision, and other facilities to perform
under such contract. Plan holder registration forms, and Plans and Specifications are available on line at
http://www.cityofhomer-ak.gov/rfps. All proposers must submit a City of Homer Plan Holders Registration
form to be on the Plan Holders List and to be considered responsive. Sealed proposals shall be received at
the Office of the City Clerk no later than 4:30 pm, Thursday, April 17, 2014. Please direct proposal
submission questions to Jo Johnson, City Clerk, at (907) 235-3130. Please direct technical questions
regarding this proposal to the City Manager’s Office in writing at abrowning@ci.homer.ak.us, or to 491 E
Pioneer Avenue, Homer, AK 99603.

1. Alaska Waste - Kenai Division, LLC 04/07/14 mj
Jesse Wilson
PO Box 1209
Soldotna, AK 99669
Ph 907-283-9390, 907-252-8981 Fax 907-262-4370
Email: jessew@akwaste.com

2. Moore & Moore Services, Inc. DBA Quick Sanitation 4/8/14 mj
Lloyd Moore
3900 Sterling Hwy.
Homer, AK 99603
Ph 235-8837; 399-1908 Fax 235-1341
Email: quickh2o@mooreandmoorealaska.com
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